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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENcE, _c• December 18th, 1975 

Got your card of Dec.9. Glad to hear that Don is re~overing 

well from this terrible operation.I have had a gHx great time in Tucson, with Art 

Jelinek.It was like the old time,except that you were not there! I broke some flint 

with Bruce Bradley,who is now making wonderful tools, but I had a pain in the right 

elbow, and could not make anything really good. So I tried to flake with the left arm, 

and I guess I could learn fast enough.However,now my arm is all right again.The only 

thing ixki lacking is time! I have to write a new course,of a high level,about the 

Palaeolithic outside of Europe,and it takes a hell of a time to do it. So,between 

the lectures, adm{inistration,writing this course,I have not much time fordx research. 

May be next year??? But it is always next year! 

Denise is very well1 She is now Director of research at the National 

Center for scientific research, which is the highest you can get in the scientific 

branch of this concern. 

I have had some trouble with Tixier.It is a sad story,and I hope 

that after some time it will settle out. 

With all very best wishes for 1976!May we meet again, either in Idaho 

or elsewhere. 

Bien amicalement, 

F.Bordes 
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